
        SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES FOR THE VILLAGE 

                    OF METAMORA, IL., HELD DECEMBER 6, 2022 

 

The Special meeting of the Board of Trustees for the Village of Metamora was called to 

order at 6:00 PM. 

Village Clerk, Bylle Long, called the roll call. 

Present were: President: Cummings 

               Trustees: Nauman, Schierer, Weyeneth, Glueck, Bowers and Alig 

Also present were Bill Alread and Jim Springer from the Rural Fire Dept. and members 

of Emergency 116. 

Those present recited the pledge of Allegiance. 

Discussion was held regarding the building of the new firehouse. The last floor plan 

submitted by Paul Kouri of Farnsworth was reviewed. Members discussed changes they 

felt could be made within the plan. Rural Board members informed the Board that Jeff 

Burnett had a floor plan to submit but he was not present at this meeting to do so. 

President Cummings wanted to go forward with discussions to keep the process 

moving. Many ideas and concerns were brought forth and discussion was ongoing, but 

the final outcome of the meeting was a general consensus to continue discussions at 

the next special meeting which will be January 17, 2022, at 6PM. 

With no more to discuss, Trustee Nauman made a motion to adjourn with Trustee 

Bowers seconding. With a vote of 6 yeas and 0 nays, the motion passed and the 

meeting adjourned at 7:03 PM. 

 

Bylle Long 

Village Clerk  


